

100 North Fifth Avenue, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107 Phone (734) 794-6140 • Fax (734) 994-8296 http://www.A2gov.org

November 8, 2010

Mr. David Stead 910 Edgewood Pl. Ann Arbor, MI 48103

Dear Mr. Stead:

On behalf of the Mayor Council of the City of Ann Arbor, it is my pleasure to welcome you to another term of the Environmental Commission. The reappointment was confirmed on January 18, 2011 and runs until August 5, 2013.

Please stop by the City Clerk's Office located on the second floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, to sign your oath of office card. For your information, we have enclosed the "Open Meetings Act-Definitions and Requirements for Meetings".

Your continued interest in the in the Commission is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Beaudry City Clerk

Jacquel Beauty

JB/ab

cc: Matt Naud, Public Services

John Hieftje, Mayor